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Galloway Township, NJ - The Colonel Kenneth R. Stow Memorial Scholarship Golf 
Tournament invites area golfers to tee off in support of Stockton College’s student veterans. 

The tournament, sponsored by the Office of Veteran Affairs and Stockton’s Student Veterans 
Organization, will be held at the Stockton Seaview Hotel and Golf Club on the Bay Course in 
Galloway on Friday, May 2, 2014 with a shotgun start at noon.  All proceeds directly benefit 
scholarships for Stockton student veterans.         

Colonel Kenneth R. Stow was instrumental in founding the administrative component of The 
Richard Stockton College of New Jersey during its earlTj
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Veterans Memorial Scholarship, which is awarded to returning U.S. military veterans attending 
Stockton. 

Thomas O’Donnell
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Stockton was first named a military-friendly school in 2011 by G.I. Jobs Magazine, which ranked 
Stockton in the top 12 percent of military-friendly schools in the nation. Today Stockton is 
ranked 15th in the nation as a Best for Vets College by the Military Times. Gov. Chris Christie 
designated Stockton as the first state college to offer the first pilot program for VETeach, which 
provides a path for veterans to become educators.   

To register f

http://www.stockton.edu/veteranaffairs

